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Springtime in the Arctic is a welcome sight after an extremely cold winter!! Even though the 
north wind still rages leaving incredibly high snowdrifts everywhere, the "joy of the Lord

H 

still lives in Christian Inuit hearts. 

Pastor Lynn and I have just returned from a trip to Arctic villages, but due to ongoing 
blizzards, the airline flights were cancelled and our travel plans changed 
several times. But it was worth it all to reach Arviat ( on the shores of Hudson's Bay), 

and see the fire of Holy Spirit burning brightly. 
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During the special meetings there, night after night, the altar was crowded with so many 
hungry-hearted Inuit, young and old, reaching out to the Lord. The prophetic word of the 
Lord came encouraging many ... the joy of the Lord overflowed as a powerful anointing of the 
Holy Spirit refreshed many lives. What an exciting time to see the church overflowing with 
people even during the week night services!! 

I had the special honour of dedicating a beautiful baby, "little Kayy" named a�er me. In Inuit 
tradition this is a very great honour. It was such a joyful event joining the mother, Howmik, 

and the extended family including great grandmother, Pastor Hattie, as we presented "little
Kayy" to the Lord. 
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